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LETTER DATED 29 MARCH 1995 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE
OF CANADA ADDRESSED TO THE DEPUTY SECRETARY-GENERAL OF THE
CONFERENCE ON DISARMAMENT TRANSMITTING A PUBLICATION CONTAINING
PAPERS PRESENTED AT THE CUT-OFF CONVENTION WORKSHOP HELD IN

TORONTO, ONTARIO, FROM 16-19 JANUARY 1995

I have the honour to transmit to you this volume which contains the
papers presented at the Cut-off Convention Workshop, held in Toronto, Canada,
from 16-19 January 1995. The papers are presented to allow those who could
not be present to benefit from the results of the Workshop.

I trust these papers will be of assistance to delegations as we commence
negotiations in the Ad Hoc Committee on a treaty banning the production of
fissile material for nuclear weapons or other nuclear explosive devices.

I would be grateful if the necessary arrangements could be made for
distribution of the volume to all member and participating non-member State
delegations, under cover of a CD number.

(Signed ): Gerald E. Shannon
Ambassador

and
Permanent Representative
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